HOTELS ASKED TO OBTAIN APPROVAL FROM
TOURISM DEPARTMENT

June 9, 2020
Jyaistha 19, 1941

The Department of Tourism has appealed all the registered hotels
desirous of operating accommodations in pursuance of the orders by the
Ministry of Home Affairs, to obtain prior approval.

A circular has been issued by the Department to all such registered
accommodation units that are ready with compliance of the SOPs and set
to open their business anytime from June 8, 2020, onwards. They submit
their applications along with a self-declaration form to the Department of
Tourism at goaonline.gov.in and at the website of the Department at

www.goatourism.gov.in under ‘Application for the commencement of
Hospitality Business’.
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